
FOR MORE INFORMATION:
www.franklintn.gov/goosecreek

eric.conner@franklintn.gov

Please join us to learn about this on-going study 
and to share your thoughts and perceptions on the 
area. We need your help in confirming the project 
planning and design considerations, informing 
the development of land use and transportation 
alternatives, and determining the preferred 

WHEN:	 Thursday, January 13, 2022
		  5:00 - 6:30 pm
		  Presentation at 5:30 pm

direction of development for the Goose Creek 
basin. This meeting will be an open house format; 
you are invited to come and go at your leisure. A 
brief presentation will begin at 5:30 pm to introduce 
the project and summarize the purpose and process.

WHERE:	 Franklin City Hall
		  109 3rd Avenue South 
		  Boardroom and Common Area 
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COORDINATED STUDY OF LAND USE, 
INFRASTRUCTURE, AND THE ROADWAY NETWORK
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